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HUDSON RIVER PCBs
f REASSESSMENT PROJECT
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency will hold its next two
public meetings in Albany and Hudson Falls, New York, to discuss
the Proposed Plan for the Hudsort River PCBs Reassessment
project. At this meeting, officials from the EPA will discuss the
alternative that the Agency is proposing as the best method for
addressing the contaminated sediments of the Upner Hudson
River. This is an important and historic moment in tne future of<
the Hudson River. Public participation and comment is an
important facet of EPA's process and your input is important. Your
questions will be answered and public comment will be taken at
both of these meetings. Please make every effort to attend.

>• Tuesday, February 6, 2001 at 700pm
^Albany Marriott
* 205 Wolf Road, Albany, NY

[Wednesday, February 7, 2001 at 7:00pm \_
^Hudson Falls High School ^
'80 E. LeBarge Street, Hudson Falls, NY

'The public comment period for this project has been extended to*
' April 17.2001. Written comment may be addressed to Alison Hess

/ Doug Tomchuk, Hudson Rh«" PCBs Public Comment, U.S.
> Environmental Protection Agene,, 290 Broadway, New York, New

York 10007. You may also e-mail your comments to<
HudsonConiment.Region2(«>epa.gov. For more information, you
can visit our web site at www.epa.gov/hudson, or you may contact <
Ann Rychlenski, at 212/637-3672.


